
Priory News 22nd November 2023 

Dear Parents, 

It has been great to be able to welcome parents in school over the last 

week or so to see their children’s class assemblies. We have certainly 

enjoyed their brilliant performances, with some very entertaining and 

powerful messages. 

It’s quite hard to believe that December is very nearly upon us! There 

are many events planned for the remainder of the term, where we 

hope parents will be able to join us. Timings for these can be found in 

the rest of the newsletter. 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

New Parents Open Morning  30th November 

FOPJS Disco 30th November 

Y4 Bikeability 1st December 

Parents Do Day 5th December 

Y3/4 Mixed Futsal Tournament 5th December 

New Parents Open Morning 7th December 

Y5 Space VR Event 8th December 

FOPJS Christmas Present Room 11th / 12th December 

Christmas Performances 14th / 15th December 

Christmas Jumper Day 18th December 

Christmas Lunch  18th / 19th December 

Christingle 20th December 

Children in Need Day 

Thank-you for all your donations.      

Together, we raised £189.  

Parents Do Day 

We are looking forward to be holding our first Parents Do Day 

this   school year on 5th December. This is a chance for parents 

to come into school and work alongside their child in class. The 

theme for this day will be festive art! Please do come and join 

your child in class at the following times: 

Year 3: 9.30am 

Year 4: 11am 

Year 5: 1.15pm 

Year 6: 2.10pm 

Each session last for an hour.   

Christmas Performances  

Save the Date! 

Before the end of term, the children will be involved in a 

Christmas performance, to which parents will be invited. 

Timings are as follows: 

14th December:  

Year 4   9.30am 

Year 3  2pm 

15th December:  

Year 5   9.30am 

Year 6   2pm 

Details about tickets will be coming home next week—

please keep a look out for this! 

Year 6 Bikeability 

Our Year 6 children have been learning and practising their 

bike skills this week—with Bikeability training taking place. 

The instructors have been very pleased with their progress, 

and the children have been very enthusiastic about the      

sessions. 

Sporting Successes 

Well done to our Panathlon group of children—taking 

silver place in the Hunts SSP Primary Competition! We 

are very proud of you! Well done also to our Tag Rugby 

team and our Mixed Football team, displaying great 

teamwork and perseverance in recent tournaments! 




